
 

What is happening at SANC? 
 

Members are aware that salary negotiations for the 2019/20-financial year were concluded on 25 July 

2019 and payments were implemented from 31 August 2019, backdated from 1 April 2019. 

 

The PSA is currently engaging the SANC management to commence with salary negotiations for the 

2020/21-financial year and this will include other conditions of service. The PSA will also ensure that 

qualifying members are paid outstanding pay progression for those financial years. 

 

Members will be informed of developments. 
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